
22nd April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Year 6 to 7 Transition Programme 2021

As part of our Year 6 to 7 Transition Programme, we would like to invite you to a virtual meeting being

organised by the Maidstone Specialist Teaching and Learning Service (STLS), which is being held via Teams on

Wednesday 28th April at 7.00pm. At this meeting there will be secondary school representatives and

specialist teachers, who will go through the transition process with you, share secondary school

expectations and answer any questions/queries or concerns you may have.  We hope you will find it useful.

In order to support both our programme in school and the meeting on 28th April (whether you are able to

attend or not), we would be grateful if you would also complete the short electronic questionnaire. By

having more detailed information around parental views and concerns regarding transition, as well as having

similar information from your children, we can plan the transition programme to meet needs more

effectively and the Maidstone STLS can ensure their meeting covers all relevant information.

Please use the links below to complete the questionnaire/to accept/decline the invite to the Transition

Meeting on 28th April and the link to the meeting itself.

Link to questionnaire and to accept/decline meeting invite: Transition Questionnaire

Link to Meeting: Transition Meeting Wednesday 28th April

Yours faithfully

Mrs Paterson

Y6 Class Teacher

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nhh1x0qyo0qgd6C5j47Rwwb7XA5EcSJKtQTD4YOfKYtURDY4OThJQVNBUlowUERRR1NGRThEVk5TRy4u
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzBmMThkYWEtZTcwMC00MzRlLWI4MjQtOTQ2YzI1OGFkZDVj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c775189e-b24a-4aa3-a077-a0b98f8ed1c3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f85b0d1f-f597-4da4-9916-4606dec920c9%22%7d

